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June 22, 2022 

 

Parents and Guardians: 

 

We are happy to announce that Columbus Christian Academy has secured a location for the 2022-23 

school year!  It has been amazing to watch God open doors and we give Him all the glory for providing a 

location for our school.  Pre-K through 8th grade will be on the Smyrna Baptist Church campus at 4934 

Peacock Rd. Whiteville.  High School students will be on the Whiteville Assembly of God campus at 516 N 

Madison St. Whiteville.   

 

Tuition rates and fees will not increase this school year.  Payment for tuition will also remain the same.  

Tuition rates can be found on our new school website http://www.columbuschristianacademy.org.  Tuition can 

be paid over 10 installments that will be paid monthly August - May or a one-time payment for the year at a 

discounted rate.  If you are choosing to pay through the 10 installments, the first installment will be due on 

August 10, 2022.   Payments may be submitted on the school website or by mailing your payment to Columbus 

Christian Academy Inc. at PO Box 448 Chadbourn, NC 28431.  Please know that space is limited, so the first 

installment payment will need to be made on or before August 10th to ensure your student’s spot for the 2022-

2023 school year. 

 

The school office will be set up on the Smyrna Baptist Church campus and we will inform you when we 

are set up!  The first day of school will be September 7th and a school calendar is also attached.  The school 

handbook and new procedures for drop off and pick up will be coming soon.  Please check your email and our 

Facebook page regularly for school announcements.   

 

Our older students will continue to have the opportunity to participate in athletics. More details 

regarding our sports program will be communicated in a separate email in the coming weeks.  

 

We look forward to seeing all of our students soon and we cannot wait to start a fabulous school year!   

 

Sincerely, 

Columbus Christian Academy Inc. School Board 

Jennifer Noble 

Phil Honeycutt 

Van Ulrich 

Nathan Moore 

Kristie Pridgen 

Leslie Malpass 

Becky Ham 
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